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Dear Mr. Mark Rhodney, 
	My name is Paige Grube. I am a senior at Peoria High School and am enrolled in a class called Professional Internship. I am very interested in becoming a Physical Therapist. I decided to take this class to really determine if Physical therapy is the right career for me. I am applying for a job as an intern at your practice and would like to know if there are any possibilities. I would love to work with you and your staff to better my knowledge in the Physical Therapy field.
	I have gained many skills and knowledge involving Sports Medicine and Human Physiology. I have had hands on experience helping with the Phoenix Coyotes Hockey Physicals. I was asked to maintain the paper work as well as checking player blood pressure and watching the doctor examinations. It was a very rewarding experience and has continued to interest me today.
	I would appreciate the chance to get to speak with you, and possibly interview for an intern position. I will be contacting you or someone at your office to get in touch about an open intern position. You can reach me via phone at 602-228-1600. 

Thank you for your time,


Paige Grube
	 
	




